OFFICE OF THE TECHNOLOGY DIRECTOR
Millburn Public Schools
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June 21, 2010

To: Board of Education Members
From: Joanne Rathunde
Subject: Technology Report

This summer we are working on several large projects in addition to the general
maintenance/prep work we do every summer.

The finishing touches are being applied to our automated substitute calling system
called Aesop. We will hit the ground running with that in the fall.

Set up and implementation of our notification system will happen this summer as
well. Check out the specifics of School Messenger if you would like more
information.

http://www.schoolmessenger.com/

RevTrak, a cost neutral online payment option for parents, will be implemented as
well. In the fall, parents will be able to purchase lunch tickets, pay fees, etc. via this
online system for a small fee.



